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This should be a no brainer. The fact that this bill didn't pass immediately in it's 

previous form reflects poorly on the Oregon Senate. We are the state who lead the 

way with bold initiatives like physician assisted suicide and medical marijuana and 

now we are too timid to ditch DST without Washington and California going first? For 

shame. DST is a terrible system that never should have been enacted in the first 

place. Oregon senators, do your job and end it now. You don't have to wait for CA 

and WA, be bold and lead the way like we used to. 


